
From:   Charles Naftalin   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   September 05, 2017

Subject:   FCC File No. 1055-EX-ST-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

This response confirms that Comtech has ensured that operations are not being conducted under the
prior STA authorization, File Number 0110-EX-ST-2017. Comtech awaits grant of the STA extension
request.


